
 

 

Members Induction 

During the month of July 2023, we have 

welcomed four new members to RCCSC, 

1) Rtn. Chytali Ghosh  

2) Rtn. Shreya Goswami  

3) Rtn. Srijan Ram Bhattacharya  

4) Rtn. Shashank Somani 

 

 

Project Virangana at Loreto 

House 

RCCSC organized Project Virangana with 

the aim to empower young girls through 

teaching them basic self-defense 

techniques which in turn enables them to 

counter unwanted physical threats. 

This was a two-day workshop conducted in 

collaboration with Loreto House on 15th 

and 22nd July, 2023. More than 1000 

students belonging to classes 8 to12 took 

part in this Project. 

 

Extending Financial 

Support to Sk. Nazib to Pay 

His University Dues 

RCCSC was fortunate to extend financial 

help to Sk. Nazib, a student of St. Xavier’s 

University, Rajarhat, to complete his 

Masters in Social Work. 
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  Rotary Public Image 

Building Through 

Thalassemia Awareness Car 

Stickering 

More than 100 Cars which took part in 

the Kolkata on Wheels Corporate 

Treasure Hunt had Thalassemia 

Awareness Rotary Car Stickers on them. 

An attempt to build Rotary’s Public 

Image. 

 

Club Matters 

During the Month of July, 1 RWM (7th 

July, 2023 at Princeton Club) and 1 

Board Meeting (28th July, 2023 at 

Outram Club) were held. 

 

 

  

Blood Donation Camp with 

Gursikh Jattha 

RCCSC in collaboration with Gursikh 

Jattha conducted a Blood Donation 

Camp on the 30th July, 2023 wherein 

more than 100 persons donated blood.  

 

Tree Plantation Drive at 

Bharat Scouts and Guides 

Camp Site at Ganganagar 

On the occasion of “Van-Mahotsav”, 

RCCSC in collaboration with Bharat 

Scouts and Guides organised a Tree 

Plantation Drive wherein 100 plants (50 

fruit bearing and 50 non fruit bearing) 

saplings were planted in Ganganagar 

Camp Site. 

Our Members also planted the Saplings 

and pledged towards a Greener Future. 

Financial Matters 

All the above projects were possible only 

through the continuous support of our 

members and well-wishers who were kind 

enough to collectively donate INR 33,700/-. 

We sincerely thank them for their support. 

 

We also would like to thank our members 

who have paid their SAD for the 1st Half 

year of RY 2023-24 and would like to 

iterate that we have already received SAD 

from 25 Members during the month of July 

2023. 

 

 

 

 

 


